
Monday, March 16
 

To our Family Rosary Community, please know that while

some of our physical offices around the globe may be closed,

we are working remotely to continue our efforts to provide

you with daily prayer materials.  Also, we continue to receive

your prayer intentions (at www.WorldatPrayer.org) and offer

them at the Rosary Prayer and the priests’ private Mass. 

 

Please know that we are keeping you and your family in

prayer every day. We will continue to update and provide our

many prayer resources for you to pray with your family and

those you love most.  Many resources can be found on

www.FamilyRosary.org and all of our social media platforms.  

 

Here’s a few links to some of our most popular prayer

resources:

 

Prayer of the Day: www.familyrosary.org/dailyfamilyprayer 

Blog & Daily Homilies: blog.familyrosary.org/ 

eBooks: www.familyrosary.org/prayerresources 

LIVE Streaming of Rosary and Daily Homily:

www.facebook.com/familyrosary

 

Today and always, we remain vigilant in prayer for all families,

including yours and the many impacted by the coronavirus. 

Now more than ever let us live Father Peyton’s message, A

World at Prayer is a World at Peace.

 

Blessings, 

Father Willy Raymond, C.S.C.

President

Holy Cross Family Ministries

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT


